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City of Hamburg 
 
The Hamburg City Council will hold a public hearing on its budget and on the 
amount of property taxes it is proposing to collect to pay for the costs of services 
the City will provide in 2022. 
 
 

Attend the Public Hearing 
 

All Hamburg City residents are invited to attend the public hearing of the Hamburg 
City Council to express their opinion on the budget and on the proposed amount of 
2022 property taxes.  The hearing will be held on: 
 

Tuesday, December 7th, 2021 at 7:00 PM 
Hamburg City Hall 
181 Broadway Ave. 

Hamburg, MN  55339 
 
 

You are also invited to send your written comments to: 
City of Hamburg 

PO Box 248,  
Hamburg, MN  55339 

  
 
 
 
 


